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Senator Scullion asked:

On 30 November 2011, at a meeting with Baniyala representatives in Darwin the NLC
advised that FaHCSIA would not be responding to communication regarding the Baniyala
leases. Is that what the NLC told Baniyala?

Answer:

The NLC did not advise that the department would not be responding to communications
from the lease applicants or their advisers. The NLC presumes that the department has
responded to such communications.



